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Montgomery County wants your input on reimagining Jeremiah 
Park and creating a plan for a vibrant, inclusive community. 

Project leaders are hosting the second in a series of public workshops to review possible concept 
designs and discuss community members’ hopes and concerns about the site’s redevelopment. 

Join us for a Community Planning Workshop 
on the future of Jeremiah Park

Language and American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation is available at each meeting upon request and must be 
requested when people register. Requests for interpretation must be made five business days before the scheduled 
event. Accommodations for disabilities will be made upon request. If you need any services or aids to participate 
in this event, please call the ADA Compliance Manager at 240-777-6197 or email a request to ADACompliance@
MontgomeryCountyMD.gov. Please provide as much notice as possible, preferably three days in advance. Last-minute 
requests will be accepted but may be impossible to fulfill.

For general inquiries about the project, please email JeremiahParkProject@prrbiz.com.  

Visit the project website for 
updates and to learn about other 
opportunities to stay involved: 
JeremiahParkProject.com.

Connect with the project team at  
JeremiahParkProject@prrbiz.com.

Can’t make the meeting? 

PARKING

Montgomery County  
Division of Highway Services,  
17000 Crabbs Branch Way, 
Derwood, MD 20855

The building is located behind the 
gas pumps that you will pass on 
your way.

Tuesday, June 18, 2024 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Bring the kids! We’ll have snacks and a fun 
activity space to get the kids involved in the 
vision for their community!

Please register in advance

Workshop location

To find parking, 
look for this sign


